
THE SAINT JAMES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
BOOK FAIR IS COMING 

 
Dear Parents, 
   
 
The book fair will be held November 27th through December 1st from 9:30 a.m.−1 
p.m. daily. The book fair will also be open on Saturday December 2nd from 9-11:30 
during Breakfast with Santa. 
 
Teachers will schedule their class’s visit on our school's website. Please click on the 
"For Our Parents & Students” tab and follow the link to 'Book Fair' to find out when your 
child will visit. Middle school students will visit the fair after lunch. 
 
Children can make their purchases with cash or checks payable to Saint James School. 
Parents are welcome at any time and may also pay by credit card.   
 
The Book Fair is also an opportunity to donate books to your child's class. Teachers will 
submit 'Wish Lists' for books that will enrich their classroom libraries. When you visit the 
fair, you can find out which books they have requested and purchase one to donate. 
 
The PTA. is excited to bring in a new book vendor for the fair. We will not be sending 
home a flyer with guaranteed tiles, but assure you that the selections will be great and 
engaging for all ages. 
 
See you at the fair! 
 
Bridget Manfredi 
Book Fair Co Chair 
732-996-9104 
Bridgem62@aol.com 
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